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Executive Board meeting 22 January 2024 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The meeting was chaired by Mr Škrlec, who welcomed the members to the first meeting in 2024 of the 
Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of the state of play of the anti-fraud strategy action plan. 

The Executive Board reviewed the Single Programming Document 2025-2027. 

The chairperson of the Executive Board adopted i) the Decision of the Chairperson of the Executive Board 
on the appointment of a third member of the Complaints Committee; (ii) the Decision of the Chairperson 
of the Executive Board on the establishment of a reserve list of alternate members of the Complaints 
Committee. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


